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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 
Castle Club  
Thank you to everyone who is using our website to book their Castle Club sessions. If you have any 
queries do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Please can I remind everyone that Castle Club finishes at 5.30pm and therefore all children should be 
picked up by this time. 
We try to be as flexible as possible with Castle Club bookings and we are happy to take late bookings 
on the day, however we would be grateful for notification that your child will be attending Castle 
Club. On some occasions recently children are just staying without any prior booking. This can cause 
difficulties if staff are unsure whether the children are being picked up or if we are over booked. 
 
We appreciate all your help and support to ensure Castle Club runs smoothly, thank you. 
 
Village Auction 
This Saturday the annual village auction will be held in the Village Hall. This year the money raised 
will be shared between our school PTFA, the playgroup and the village churches. 
Please come along, pick up a bargain and support all of these causes! 
 
Sainsbury’s Vouchers  
We are still collecting these vouchers – if you have any lying around or 
receive any this week, please don’t hesitate to bring them in! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Clubs 

Wednesday: Tennis Club 8.20am – 9.00am 

        Creative Club for KS2, 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Thursday: Judo 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Friday: Tennis Club 8.20am – 9.00am 

            Multi-skills with Mr Warriner 3.30pm – 4.15pm 

              

Star of the Week! 

Well done to the children who received our Star of the Week award on Friday! 

Bulmer Class – Charlie Mollan 

Neville Class – Chloe Needs 

Galtres Class -  Adam Smedley 

Howard Class –  Stephanie Needs 

Star Writers – Dylan Derrett and Ted Suggitt 
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Important Dates! 

Tuesday 2nd May: Fire engine visit for Neville Class. 

Wednesday 3rd May: Bulmer class visit to the Railway Museum. 

Monday 8th May – Thursday 11th May: Year 6 assessment week 

Monday 8th- Wednesday 10th May: Book Fair 

Friday 12th May: Year 6 pupils leave for Sweden. 

Wednesday 17th May: Year 6 pupils return from Sweden. 

Tuesday 23rd May: Individual school photographs 

Friday 26th May: End of half term. 

Monday 5th June: Children return to school. 

Monday 12th June: Phonics check week for Year 1 children. 

Wednesday 14th June: Galtres Class visit to Ryedale Folk Museum 

Sporting Events for the Spring and Summer Terms 

Thursdays: Swimming session for Galtres and Howard. 

Staff development and training 

Thursday 25th May: Mrs Stell, headteacher’s meeting 

Curriculum Overview 

Here is an overview for the curriculum themes for this academic year. 

Summer: British history – Key Stage 2            In our time and before – Key Stage 1 

  Fieldwork for geography – whole school theme 


